



March 15, 2018

Dear Parent/Community Volunteer,

On behalf of the Board of Education, students, and staff of the New Westminster School District, I want to thank you for volunteering so generously during the past school year. I know your time is valuable, and your willingness to share it with our schools shows your commitment to the well-being of our students. Your contributions have made a huge difference in our students' connection to school and community this year.

Our District is proud that our students enjoy a warm, caring community that fosters the highest standards of academic, social, and emotional growth. The efforts of volunteers like you are a vital part of that community.

I would like to invite you to attend our first New Westminster Schools Volunteer Recognition Evening on Wednesday, April 18, 2018 at Fraser River Middle School, 800 Queens Avenue. This coffee and dessert event will take place from 7:00 - 9:00 pm in the school gymnasium.

Please RSVP to Victoria Cuipka at vcuipka@sd40.bc.ca by April 11, 2018.

Thank you again, and I am excited to continue working with you. I look forward to meeting you on April 18.

Yours truly,

Mark Gifford

Chair, Board of Education